
 

October 20, 2010          

 

City Council  

Committee Report 
 

TO: Mayor & Council  
 
FR: Colleen Neil, Recreation Services Manager 

 
RE: Recreation Department Third Quarter Report  

 
Recommendation:  

THAT Council accepts the 2010 Third Quarter Report for the Recreation Services 
Department. 

 
Background:  
It was recommended that the Recreation Services Manager provide regular 

quarterly reports to Council incorporating program usage to augment information 
provided by administration through financial reports to identify value to the 

taxpayer.  
 
This report covers the third quarter of 2010 and provides statistics developed and 

tracked for the facilities.  
 

 

 

 


